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2nd March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Wednesday, 11th March we are holding an informal discussion about the end of Key Stage 1 Statutory 

Assessments (SATs).  The meeting will take place at 9.00am and is expected to last no longer than one hour.  

You will have the opportunity of looking at some of the assessment papers from previous years and find out 

ways in which you can support your child at home in preparation for the assessments.  As part of the 

meeting we will hold a workshop where your children will demonstrate some of the strategies we use in our 

Maths lessons.  

Year 2 teaching staff will be on hand to answer any queries you may have.  Please could you indicate below 

if you are able to come to this session, and return the slip to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Inhester 

KS1 Leader 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I can attend the SATs session on Wednesday, 11th March at 9.00am. 

 

Signed ………………………………… 

 

Parent/Carer of ………………………. 

 
 

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Deputy Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Family Support Worker, Kerry Dyas.   

                           Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503    social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 

 


